Mattersey and Mattersey Thorpe Neighbourhood Plan

Notes from the meeting on 15th February 2017

Chair : Bob Kendall

Apologies : Adele Haddon, Martin and Mandy Doughty, David Langley

Notes from the last meeting, change wording of ‘they were reassured’ to ‘reassurances were given’
Present : Bob Kendall, Tony Roberts, Jezz Fullwood, Natalie Cockrell, Joelle Davies, Ruth Langley, Rob Fraser, Glynis Marsh, Nick Wollaston, Kathryn Dalton, Marilyn Brogden
Joelle Davies (BDC Planning Dept.)

Updates

Joelle has produced Version 3 of the Site Assessment

Joelle has been out to the parish this week with the Conservation Officer to look at the sites in Mattersey

Written comments will come from the Conservation Officer by next week. 
Mattersey has approximately 159 houses, and if we are working to a 20% increase in line with current thinking at BDC we would need about 32 new houses over the next 15 years

Joelle looked at density for each site.

Mattersey Thorpe 

Mattersey Thorpe has approximately 143 houses and if we are working to a 20% increase in line with current thinking at BDC we would need approximately 29 houses over the next 15 years.
Joelle will return with scenarios for Mattersey and Mattersey Thorpe ready for a Consultation event
Joelle left the meeting

Updates

Bob distributed Version 2 of Comments on our Vision and Objectives document and would like everyone to have comments ready for next week..
Natalie would like us to do formal documentation of our Consultation events so far and all future ones.

Social media, Weebly had 32 unique views and 83 page views in the last 2 weeks

Facebook :  Natalie would like a screenshot from the Facebook page of the information about the Student’s questionnaire and also from Weebly. 
Declaration of Interest, 2 forms have been handed in, can everyone else that hasn’t done their form yet please get it to Marilyn as soon as possible.

Terms of Reference to be put on website.

Consultation event was tabled until the next meeting

Any other business    None

Date and time of the next meeting       Tuesday 21st February 7pm in the Church Hall

